Good afternoon Parents/Carers,

Friday has finally arrived again so | suppose it’s time for me to your weekly update so let’s get on
with it!

The first thing | have to mention is our spring fair last Saturday. Oh my days, what a huge success it
was! The weather was lovely, the stalls were great and the turnout was fantastic! Thank you to
everyone that helped in the organising of this wonderful event and to those who helped on the day
(what a team!). It wasn’t just a school event, it was a real community event as there were a lot of
unfamiliar faces and children from other schools so it was nice to show them what a close family we
are at St George’s. Can | give a huge thank you for all your support and also your continued support!

On Wednesday, the children were treated to a special music assembly conducted by our Woodwind
teacher Mrs Thomas and the children she currently teaches. This was to give the children an idea if
this would be something they would be interested doing in September. A letter will be going out
soon with the cost of the lessons as it is Oldham School Music Service that deal with the billing not
us. | can highly recommend these lessons as both my girls were taught by Mrs Thomas (however do
get the ear plugs out for when they first start).

This week Reception class have 100% attendance so they will have the reward of a non-uniform day
next Friday. Their feathered friends must have brought them luck! Check out the pictures on
Facebook if you haven’t already and give us a like!

Next week we have two Educational Visits. The first one is Tuesday with Year 5 going to Tatton Park
and then Reception/Year 1 are going to Cockfields Farm on Thursday. Please can these children have
the appropriate clothing and footwear for whatever the weather brings to us on that particular day. |
know this is difficult to judge because at the moment it seems we are still in winter and a second
later its bright sunshine but just try your best! Think | can safely say that flip flops would be a bad
idea for both trips though!

Right | think I've bored you enough for another week so | will go on my merry way! Hope you all
have a lovely weekend and we’ll see you bright and shiny on Monday!



